

DEAR PARENTS

Another busy and exciting start to the term with the children and parents/carers (a huge thank you to Kayla's & Marhshall's grandad) engrossed in our own Professor Cox's time and space theme: the home made alien creations were truly out of this world! Mind you, childen can just as easily be pleased with an empty box! The second half of the term promises to be just as busy and exciting as the countdown to the end of term picnic and graduation begins.

Activities

Maria



WHAT WE DID LAST MONTH ...

We (with a little help from mums, dads and grandads) made: spaceships, a time machine, aliens, a giant rocket ... and dressed up as aliens. We made our own clocks and have learned to tell what o'clock it is. We had wooden blocks to play with but just as easily made friends and had just as much fun, sitting in the trolley the blocks are stored in. Likewise, we may have made (by painting and gluing) cardboard boxes into telescopes, but we had just as much fun letting our imaginations run wild in empty boxes. We ran, slid and walked a mile ... and oh how we laughed when our feet were painted for a Father's Day surprise.



READY FOR BIG SCHOOL?....

There are plenty of tips and guides for parents on helping your child start primary school for eg @

www.pacey.org.uk/Pacey/media/Websitefiles/school%20ready/PACEY preparingforschool guide.pdf

and whilst you can help their transition from pre-school to primary school by encouraging them to wash their hands, button and zip up their clothing, please always remember, every child is different and starts school with different abilities.

We will be forwarding your child's online learning journal/Tapestry to you, if your child is leaving us this term. This will be emailed to you as an attachment or if you prefer, downloaded on to a memory stick (64GB should suffice) supplied by you.







LUKE BEAR'S MILE...

Thank you to everyone who joined in the launch of our own Medway School Mile. Feel free to join us at least once a week as together, we can improve the children's fitness as well as their concentration levels, mood, behaviour and general wellbeing. It may only be a 130m circuit but once you've run, walked and slid around for 3 or 4 laps, you've soon done a third of a mile! And for those of you wanting more, there's always The Medway Mile around the castle, including children's & mascots races: registration for & more details on the tenth anniversary Medway Mile 2017 event@

http://www.medway.gov.uk/default.aspx?pag



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Thurs 6th July - Outing to Kent Life Sun 9th July - Bertie's 300 Thurs 13th July - Teddy Bear's Picnic, **Graduation and End of Term** Fri 21st July - The Medway Mile





WWW.STLUKESPRE-SCHOOL.CO.UK

FIND US ON FACEBOOK ST LUKE'S PRE-SCHOOL (ROCHESTER)



Keep in touch!!!

EMAIL US

OFFICE@STLUKESPRE-SCHOOL.CO.UK

BERTIE'S 300

Bertie is the brother of Stuie, one of our am children, and hopefully he will be joining the pre-school in Sept. For more information see the leaflet on the whiteboard or go to www.berties300.org to sign up or to donate. Please join the teachers on 9th July to raise money for Bertie's new home and care.





EASY FUNDRAISING...

NO COST, NO CATCH. RAISE FREE DONATIONS FOR US EVERY TIME YOU SHOP ONLINE @

easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/stlukesrochester/

Collect free donations for us every time you buy something online.

Join

It's easy to get started.

Shop

From travel to toasters, every time you shop, do it the easyfundraising way.

Collect

Help out when you check out – it doesn't cost you a penny extra and you can make a big difference on everything from groceries to getaways.

THANK YOU.

HELP WANTED

To help wash/wipe some of the toys. You can take a box or boxes home or stay at pre-school whilst enjoying a tea or coffee.







FIND US ON FACEBOOK
ST LUKE'S PRE-SCHOOL (ROCHESTER)



Keep in touch!!!

EMAIL US

OFFICE@STLUKESPRE-SCHOOL.CO.UK